
 
 

Announcement 
 

November is “Family Literacy Month”.   At Ferryway School, 
we will once again be celebrating with our gumball reading contest 
for all K-8 students!!  We need your family support for this contest! 

Please support & encourage your child to read at home and 
participate.  This is for all grades Kindergarten – 8th.  In the 
school’s foyer, giant, grade-level gumball machine posters are on 
display.  For every 4 nights a student reads at home & gets an adult’s 
signature, a sticker gumball will be added to add to their grade level.   

Reading logs should have come home today and will continue 
for the whole month of November. Once they return a slip, they 
should be sure to take another one home in order to receive 
additional gumballs for their grade level. The deadline to return slips 
is Tuesday, December 1st.  

All returned slips will be entered into a raffle  to receive “Pizza 
with the Principal” for lunch one day in December. The grade level 

with the most gumballs in their machine will get an additional prize! 
 

Thank you in advance for supporting your child’s reading success! 
 

 
  


